
Diary Dates 

For Parents  

Scholastic Book Fair  

25th March - 30th March  

 

Chester Zoo - Reception  

Wednesday 25th March  

 

Year 4 Parent Engagement  

Wednesday 25th March  

 

PTFA Easter Bingo  

Wednesday 1st April  

 

Easter Celebrations  

Thursday 2nd April  

EYFS Easter Bonnet Parade 9:15  

KS1 Assembly 10:30  

KS2 Assembly 2:00 

Parents are welcome to attend 

 

Year 3 Class assembly  

Tuesday 21st April  

 

Nursery Open Morning  

Wednesday 22nd April  

9:30 Tour  

11:00 Tour  

 

Year 4 Class Assembly  

Thursday 23rd April  

 

Graduation and Leavers Photos  

Wednesday 13th May 

 

School Closes for Easter  

Friday 3rd April  

 

School Opens  

Monday 20th April  

 

School Closed for voting  

Thursday 7th May 

 

Bank Holiday  

Friday 8th May  

 

6th March 2020 

Kingsfield News 
 

Theme of the Week 
 

I can answer   
questions about 

my learning  

Part of the   

Learn Together, Play Together, Succeed, Together  

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

School Attendance 

 

Clever Caterpillars 97.00% Busy Bees 97.6%   

Terrific Tigers 97.37% 

Perfect Panthers 96.88% Learning Lions 96.76% 

Super Squirrels 97.58%  Wise Owls 99.58% 

Fantastic Foxes 99%         Brilliant Badgers 99% 
 

The winners for last week was Wise Owls well done! 

 Last weeks Whole School  Attendance was 97.64%  

Our whole school target is 96.6% 

Well done! 

House Points 
 

Earth 286 

Mars 284 

Saturn373 

Jupiter 268 

World Book Day  

Yesterday we had a fabulous World Book Day starting off with an assembly led by     
Mrs Nesbitt! The children had a busy day enjoying writing, reading and craft activities 
linked to books we have read or are reading!!! EYFS completed work linked to       
monkeys - KS1 completed work on owls - Year 3 made the character of Stig from their 
current English book and Year 4s created characters from David Williams book Awful 
Auntie! There was a real buzz around school and the children thoroughly enjoyed the day!!  

We also launched our school library for EYFS and KS1 so all children should have their 
school reading book and have chosen a library to read and share!!!  

Your child should have received a voucher for World Book Day which they can either 
exchange for a ‘free’ World Book Day Book or £1 off the cost of a different book at many 

retailers.  

Finally, a big thank you to you for the fundraising last year to buy books for our library, 
dressing the children today in colourful clothes and providing a potato for our           

Storyspuddies!  

Please be reassured that we are following all 

daily advice from Public Health England with 

regards to the Coronavirus Covid-19. 

We are supporting children with regular       

hygiene routines. If you wish to seek further 

advice from Public Health English you can use 

their helplines: 

Phone: 0800 046 8687 

Email: DfE.coronavirushelpline@education.gov.uk 

Opening hours: 8am to 6pm  
 

Sports Relief  

To support this fundraising event we will be getting 

sporty on Thursday and Friday next week with    

various activities, including launching the daily mile 

circuit.  

We request that on Thursday and Friday all        

children come to school in leisure/sportswear. 

On Friday (Sports Relief Day) the school council 

have decided that if children wish to come dressed 

representing a sports personality (a footballer, a 

tennis player etc.) then please feel free to do so. 

We request a £1 donation to support this national 

event.  

mailto:DfE.coronavirushelpline@education.gov.uk


A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a   
golden ticket this week and chose a prize from the golden 

chest in Mrs Butler’s office: 

Alanah McGregor, Sid Bickley-Hammond, Hanna Owen-
Cordwell, Joe Pedley, Jaxon Keay, Oscar Boon, Ronnie Spencer, 

Polly-Anna Bailey, Poppy Shufflebotham, Harley Robinson, Lucie Lawton, 
James Baxter, Jacob Morris, Holly Isom, Kaiden Adey, Reggie Casewell 

 

Website Updates 

 

New lunch menus available on the 

website  

ParentPay  

Please ensure your ParentPay account in credit, any debts over 

the £20 limit will result in loss of use of facilities. Our debt policy 

can be found on the school website.  

     Star of the week 
    

 Clever Caterpillars - Reggie Casewell 

 Busy Bees -  James Baxter  

 Terrific Tigers - Hanna Owen       

 Cordwell 

 Perfect Panthers - Layla-Mae Hughes 

 Learning Lions - Holly Robinson 

 Wise Owls - Rory Lawton 

 Super Squirrels - Aiden Hoskins 

 Brilliant Badgers - All of the class 

 Fantastic Foxes - All of the class 

            Super Speller  

 Clever Caterpillars - Xander Wood 

 Busy Bees - Sid Bickley-Hammond 

 Terrific Tigers -  Mailli Holley 

    Perfect Panthers - Harriet Stainthorp 

 Learning Lions - Corey Porter 

 Wise Owls - Lily Jones 

 Super Squirrels - Imogem Karabulut 

 Brilliant Badgers - Oscar Boon 

 Fantastic Foxes - Robert Foot 

             Independent Learner 

 Clever Caterpillars - Louis Carr 

 Busy Bees - Mason Higgs 

 Terrific Tigers - Max Atherton 

  Perfect Panthers - Indie Timms 

 Learning Lions - Charlie Lawson 

 Wise Owls - Georgina Murray  

 Super Squirrels - Tyler Heathcote 

 Brilliant Badgers – Dylan Mycock 

 Fantastic Foxes - Kyra Johnson 

 
  

 

  Little Ladybird of the week 
 

 Ayla Koyun  

 

PTFA - Easter Bingo 
 

On Wednesday 1st April the PTFA will holding a children’s Easter     

Bingo event.  

There will only be 100 tickets available on a first come, first served 

basis. These will be available to purchase on Tuesday and Thursday 

next week from 3:00pm in the school hall.  

Tickets are £2 each and this includes drink and snacks. 

For a winning line the child will win an Easter Egg! 

For a winning house the child will win an Easter Craft Hamper! 

 

If any parents are able to help out on the afternoon with setting up, supervising, 

preparing drinks and snacks or selling tickets after school, please contact the 

school office. Any help would be greatly appreciated!  

Children’s News 

Well done to the children below for their out of school      
achievements: 

Well done to all of the children who took part in the UK Street 
Challenge last week. Daisy Everill and Scarlett Robinson won 4th 
place on the duo category and Lacey-Mai Davies won 4th place in 

the solo category.   

Esme Hancock passed stage 3 trampolining. 

Drop-In sessions  

Don’t forget our teacher drop-in sessions are available for you 

to raise any concerns or questions with your child's class 

teacher.  

Thank you to all of those who attended parents evening this 

week, if you were unable to make an appointment, please catch 

up with your child's teacher using the drop-in sessions.  

Trailblazers  

Kathryn from trailblazers will be in the staffroom from 1-5pm every 

Tuesday for parents to drop-in with any concerns they have with 

mental heath, parenting etc. that you wish to  discuss.   


